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Thursday, February 3; 

https://queensu.zoom.us/j/97416622727?pwd=cStoTFcvNXpaLysxeGdCWTIyRUswZz09


Stay safe, be well, and if you see me around town please do say hello ��	¸	¹	º	» ! 
 
Warm regards, 
Angie 
[You will find a great photo of Angie at the end of this Newsletter] 
 

  
 
The McGill Tribune reports that Laura Jean Cameron (Geography and Planning) was part of a symposium 
hosted by McGill about friendship between scientists.  
 

 
 
REMINDER: NEW FRONTIERS IN RESEARCH FUND: In February 2022, the New Frontiers in Research 
Fund is launching a Special Call aimed at supporting research for a post-pandemic recovery. This grant will 
provide up to $250,000 per year for two years (including indirect costs). Projects are expected to be 
interdisciplinary, and all project teams must have an expert in social/economic/socio-economic research and 
implementation science among the team of principle investigators. For more information, please contact 
Andrea Hiltz, Research Project Advisor, ahiltz@queensu.ca. 
 

 
 
Congratulations Shahab! Below you see Shahab with his Examining Committee and Supervisor Dr. Dongmei 
Chen.  
 

 
Screenshot provided by Dongmei. 

NEWS ….. AND IN THE NEWS 

FACULTY FUNDING OPPORTUNITIES 

CONGRATULATIONS DR. JOZDANI! 



 

 
 
 

 
Angie (along with her Yorkie, Daisy, sit 

 
 
 

 


